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Government Announcement 4th January 2021 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Following tonight’s announcement school will be closed to all children tomorrow, Tuesday 5th 
January. During this time, we will be able to plan and prepare for our remote learning and gather a list 
of Key Worker and Vulnerable children. Please see the link below for the DfE definition. Both parents 
must be key workers. If you fall into these categories please email the school office                  
charles-ao@stcharlesliverpool.co.uk Please attach evidence of your Key Worker role, with either a 
letter from your employer or an official confirmation email from your employer confirming your work 
place and job role. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-
provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 
 
Our school will open on Wednesday 6th January for Key worker and Vulnerable children. 
 
We are currently unsure about vouchers for families in receipt of Free School Meals. However, if you 
would like your child to have a school packed lunch please email the school office before 11am with 
your child’s choice of either Ham, Cheese or Tuna sandwiches. 
 
This announcement has been a shock to us, please bear with us while we prepare packs and upload 
learning onto our relevant platforms. At the moment the safest place for your child is at home. We will 
keep you updated when we have more information. 
 
Keep safe 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
Mrs R Dean 
(Headteacher) 
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